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EDWARDSVILLE - The following students have been named to the Honor Roll at 
Metro-East Lutheran High School for the third quarter of the 2022-2023 school year.

To view the full list please click the link below:

MELHS Third Quarter Honor Roll

https://s3.amazonaws.com/riverbender/pdf/mel-honor-roll.pdf?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

